
TOWN OF CHAPEL HILL 
October 26,2004 

Mr. William McLamb, Manager 
Eastowne Associates, LLC 
7200 Stonehenge Drive, Suite 202 
Raleigh, NC 276 13 

RE: Eastowne 501 Office Building Special Use Permit - Request for Extension of Completion Time 
Limit (File No. 26.. 17M) 

Dear Mr. McLamb: 

Town staff has reviewed your request for an extension of the completion time limit for the Eastowne 50 1 
Office Building development. I understand the Special Use Permit currently requires that construction be 
completed by November 12,2004. I have reviewed the request in accordance with the Section 18.6.3 of 
the Chapel Hill Development Ordinance in place at the time of Town Council approval. I have 
determined that: 

1. The permit holder submitted the request within sixty (60) days of the completion date; 
2. The permit holder has proceeded with due diligence and good faith; and 
3. Conditions have not changed so substantially as to warrant Council reconsideration of the 

development. 

I hereby grant a twelve (12) month extension of the time limit. The new completion time limit is 
November 12,2005. I do not have the authority to grant more than a single, one (1) year extension. 
Further extension would require consideration by the Town Council. 

Should you have further questions, please contact Ms. JB Culpepper, Development Coordinator 
(968-2728). 

W. Calvin Horton 
Town Manager 

cc:        JB Culpepper, Development Coordinator 
Ed Pizer, c/o M. Levine, Suite 602, Cameron Brown Bldg, 301 S. McDowell St., Charlotte, 
NC 28204 
Phil Post, Philip Post and Associates 
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